BRIEFING NOTE - June 01, 2023

AeroShell Grease 6/7/22 — EMEA & APAC

Dear Customer,

Further to our letter dated 6™ February 2023, we would like to provide you with an update regarding the
supply situation for our clay grease products.

We are pleased to inform you that we now have full recovery of all clay grease SKUs across our global
network and are back to standard lead times on all SKUs. Therefore, the Force Majeure status is lifted and
there are no ordering restrictions remaining on any of the AeroShell Grease 6, 7 & 22 SKUs:

Part Numb Part Description
550067096 | ASG22_30*0.38kg_AERé
550043675 | ASG22_4*3kg A1P5
550043676 | ASG22_1*17kg_AT1P5
550043858 | ASG22_1*170kg A1P5
550066860 | ASG7_30*0.4kg_AER5
550067091 | ASG7_4*3kg_AER7
550043678 | ASG7_1*17kg_A619
550067090 | ASGé_30*0.4kg_AER9
550043659 | ASG6_4*3kg A1P5
550043658 | ASG6_1*17kg_A1P5

Your AeroShell Account Manager remains available to discuss any specific concerns you may have. We
thank you for your patience and cooperation over the last year as we have worked hard to resolve the supply
disruption.

Yours faithfully,

Sam Tucker

Global Sales Manager
Shell Aviation Lubricants
Shell Centre

London SE1 7NA



